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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Harvest Festival Service – St. Thomas’ Church 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Harvest Festival Service on Friday 12th October 2018 at 
St. Thomas’ Church at 2pm. We are planning a traditional Harvest Festival and would very much 
appreciate it if you could bring a gift or donation with you to the church and leave it on the table at 
the back. During our service our youngest children will be bringing the donations to the front of the 
church. 
 
Please bring anything you can spare including fresh fruit and veg, tinned goods, toiletries, cleaning 
products, toilet rolls etc. All donations will be given to the Stanhope Food Bank for distribution to 
our local community. Our Eco Club will be donating a basket of fresh vegetables grown in the 
school garden. 
 
You will be able to take your child home following the service. If you are unable to attend your 
child will be taken back to school until the end of the school day. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Friday the 12th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
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